SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER

Friday, September 5, 2014

PLEDGE

Schedule Changes:  Students who would like to make schedule changes must have an appointment scheduled with their counselor by 3:00 p.m. today.  No appointments for schedule changes will be made next week.

Work Based Learning:  Students adding or dropping Work Based Learning classes must do so by today.  Any questions please see Mr. Herschell in the Career Center Office during 5th, 6th or 7th hours.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Open House: There will be an Open House for high school parents on Wednesday, September 10th from 7:00 - 8:30.  Varsity Blues will be open for your shopping pleasure that evening from 6:00 – 7:30.

Fall Athletic Meeting:  There will be a meeting for all athletes participating in fall sports during 1st hour today in the Strahl.  Students are to report to your 1st hour class for attendance and will be dismissed via the PA.

School Pictures: School pictures will be taken for seniors on Tuesday, September 16th and 9th through 11th grade on Wednesday, September 17th.  All students must have their picture taken to obtain a High School I.D. card.  

Driver Education:  The first Segment II class will be held in room 160 on September 15, 16 and 17 from 3:15 to 5:15 for the first 30 students in attendance.  A second class will be held the following week if you do not get into the first one.  If you did not take Segment I at Sault High, there is a $60.00 fee that must be paid in advance of the first class.

Parking Permits:  All student vehicles must be registered and parked in the student parking lot to avoid being ticketed.  Please stop by the main office to complete the registration form. You must know your license plate number and the year, make and model of the vehicle to complete the form.  

Lunch:  Chicken Chunks, Specialty Salad with Whole Grain Roll, Ham & Cheese on a Whole Grain Wrap

Sides:   Mashed Potatoes with Gravy, Baby Carrots, Banana, 
